
 

 

 

  
 

   
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Memorandum to File 

Subject: Office of Inspector General Report of Investigation 17-06 – Closing Memorandum 

Date: September 13, 2017 

The Farm Credit Administration (FCA) Office of Inspector General (OIG) initiated an investigation on  
June 22, 2017, regarding allegations of damage to government property and Hatch Act violations. The 
OIG completed its investigation on August 15, 2017, and issued OIG Report of Investigation No. 17-06, 
along with a Supplemental Notice on September 12, 2017 addressing testing information received on 
September 11, 2017.  

The OIG investigation confirmed that three FCA computer keyboards were damaged on three separate 
occasions in June and July of 2017. The investigation also confirmed that an instance of political activity 
in violation of the Hatch Act occurred in an FCA field office in 2016. The OIG investigation did not identify 
the person or persons responsible for either the keyboard damage or the Hatch Act violation. Based on 
the FCA Office of Examination’s response to OIG Report of Investigation 17-06, OIG Investigation No. 17-
06 is closed. 

Wendy R. Laguarda 
Wendy R. Laguarda 
Inspector General 




